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A message from Kevin Williams  
SSF Chamber of Commerce Treasurer and Board of Trustees Member 
 
Dear Members and Community, 
 
It is with great humility and honor that I embrace the role of Director and Treasurer at 
the South San Francisco Chamber of Commerce. Working with an exceptional and 
diverse board team is a privilege, and I am deeply committed to this responsibility. 
My goal is to actively promote and represent our members’ interests in South San 
Francisco, a city celebrated for its rich, diverse heritage.  
 
Our city’s journey began with the Southern Pacific Railroad completion in 1907, making South San Francisco 
a hub for industrial growth. This led to the city’s incorporation in 1908 and the establishment of our Chamber 
of Commerce in 1913. Known as “South San Francisco The Industrial City,” a title immortalized by the 
famous Sign Hill in 1923, our city became a beacon of opportunity, attracting immigrants worldwide. My own 
great-grandparents were among those who journeyed from Ireland and Italy, eventually founding a small 
produce business here. The founding of Genentech in 1976 marked another milestone, positioning South 
San Francisco as the cradle of biotechnology and attracting numerous biotech and pharmaceutical 
companies.  
 
Looking ahead, the prospects for both large and small businesses in South San Francisco are promising. A 
colleague aptly described our city as ‘The Industrious City,’ a testament to our community’s resilience and 
hard work.  
 
I’m the operations manager for California Water Service (Cal Water) Bayshore district which serves the 
Cities of San Carlos, San Mateo and South San Francisco. As the largest regulated American water utility 
west of the Mississippi River, Cal Water serves 496,400 customer connections through 23 districts 
throughout the state. We also have subsidiaries in Washington, Hawaii, New Mexico, and Texas. The 
partnership between Cal Water and the South San Francisco Chamber of Commerce is rooted in a shared 
commitment to community development and sustainability. Cal Water’s collaboration with the Chamber 
reflects our dedication to supporting local businesses, fostering economic vitality, and contributing to the 
overall health and prosperity of the communities we serve. This partnership stands as a testament to our 
belief in the power of working together to create a thriving, sustainable South San Francisco. 
 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001b4b3DJ2jgAl72OiW3BcY1qgeG5gGh15qDxf9anzoL7pyuBnyOJjfB_sCv5zsEzLNCNCJ3norRwC8XZge6C6lHzEIsQ95VjaZCwFYOGrXV-8tTFv91kOfeVwiuAiRkJvk4efPKULpTucSq35IYUUcsg==&c=-UIVoge5AF6NVp5FuhNU5t-FdqYCuR4CaMVctCKhm6JBk9tzkvkUrg==&ch=UId7N0U_7uHefqX5SdYuBN3bIK4cj5lamnjz4LstatQjLjoSh8rIQQ==


As a Chamber Director, I am dedicated to honoring our rich past while forging a path towards a dynamic 
future. I am eager to engage with all of you, understanding your challenges and addressing your concerns.  
 
Together, let’s shape a thriving, inclusive future for South San Francisco.  
 
Warm regards, 
Kevin Williams 

 

A Message from the CEO of the South San Francisco Chamber of 
Commerce 
 
A New Chapter for SSF Chamber - Forward Together 
  
Dear Members and Community Partners, 
  
I hope this message finds you well and thriving. As we continue to navigate through the 
year, I'm filled with optimism and excitement for what lies ahead for the South San 
Francisco Chamber of Commerce, now in its 110th year of serving our vibrant community. 
  
A Retreat for Renewal and Growth 
Recently, our Board of Directors had the privilege of convening a strategic retreat at the Genentech campus, 
an event made possible by Genentech's generous hosting. This gathering was not only a testament to our 
collaborative spirit but also a pivotal moment for the Chamber. Together, we delved into profound 
discussions, brainstorming sessions, and planning activities that have laid the groundwork for a revitalized 
mission, a clearer vision, and updated bylaws. Our sincere gratitude goes to Genentech for their support in 
facilitating this milestone event. 
The retreat's outcomes are set to propel our Chamber into new heights, with a strong focus on inclusivity, 
transparency, and forward-thinking. As we refine our strategies and operational framework, our aim is to be 
more aligned with the needs and aspirations of our members and the broader community we serve. 
  
Embracing Our Future, Honoring Our Past 
As we embark on this journey of transformation, we are also mindful of the rich tapestry of history and 
culture that shapes our community. This February, as we celebrate Black History Month, we honor the 
contributions and achievements of African Americans throughout our nation's history and within our own 
community. Let us take this opportunity to reflect, learn, and engage in conversations that enrich our 
understanding and appreciation of this essential part of American heritage. 
  
Valentine's Celebrations and Supporting Local Businesses 
With Valentine's Day around the corner, I encourage you to express your love and appreciation by 
supporting our local businesses. Whether planning a staycation at one of our exceptional local hotels, 
exploring dining options across a myriad of cuisines, indulging in chocolates and sweets from See's Candies 
or TinyB's, or simply choosing to shop locally, your support makes a significant difference. By choosing to 
dine, shop, and stay local, we strengthen our community's economic foundation and contribute to its 
vibrancy. 
  
Stay Connected and Engaged 
The success of our Chamber and the effectiveness of our initiatives rely heavily on your participation and 
feedback. We eagerly invite you to share your special events, promotions, and stories with us. Your 
contributions not only enrich our collective experience but also allow us to showcase the dynamism and 
diversity of our business community on social media and beyond. 
  
As we move forward, remember that our ability to support you is amplified by your engagement and support 
in return. Together, we can achieve remarkable things. 
  
Thank you for your continued commitment to the South San Francisco Chamber of Commerce. Here's to a 
year of growth, collaboration, and community! 
  
Warmest regards, 
 
Mary Prem 

 

 



CEO, South San Francisco Chamber of Commerce 
 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 
 

 

Board of Directors Retreat: Shaping the Future Together 

 
 

In January, the Board of Directors gathered for a pivotal retreat at the Genentech campus, 
marking a significant moment for strategic foresight and alignment. Leah McLauchlin from 



Skyline College graciously served as the moderator, guiding our discussions with expertise 
and insight. 
 

This retreat was not just a meeting; it was a commitment to excellence, compliance, and 
forward-thinking. Our focus was on comprehensive strategic planning to ensure our operations 
are compliant and efficient and to pave the way for innovative future initiatives. It was a time 
for reflection, ideation, and setting a course that aligns with our mission while adapting to the 
evolving needs of our members and community. 
The outcomes of this retreat are set to influence the Chamber's direction, ensuring we remain 
at the forefront of advocacy, support, and economic development. Stay tuned for exciting 
updates as we implement these progressive plans. 
 

The outcomes of this retreat are set to influence the Chamber's direction, ensuring we remain 
at the forefront of advocacy, support, and economic development. Stay tuned for exciting 
updates as we implement these progressive plans. 
 

Together, we are embarking on a journey to not only meet but exceed the expectations of 
those we serve, making our Chamber a beacon of leadership and community engagement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

Friendly reminder to Chamber Members: 
 

Have you changed your contact information, email 
address, or phone numbers? 

 
Please provide the SSF Chamber of Commerce with 

your information to keep our website  
up to date. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



You can email any changes to info@ssfchamber.com 
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AC Hotel San Francisco Airport  
1333 Veterans Blvd,  

South San Francisco, CA 94080 
Tel: 650.238.2951 

acsanfrancisco.frontdesk@otohotels.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can RSVP and pay for our events by going to 
the calendar section and clicking on the event you 
want to attend. Registration is for SSF Chamber 

members.  
 

Not a Chamber member yet? 

Contact the Chamber at 
info@ssfchamber.com  

or visit www.ssfchamber.com 

 

Follow us on Facebook & Instagram for the 
latest Chamber news. 

 

 

Calendar of Events 

February - Black History Month - on going 

events at the Library Parks and Rec 

2/11 - Superbowl Sunday - GO NINERS! 

2/14 - City Council Meeting 6:30pm 

2/19 - Offices Closed for President's Day 

2/28 - City Council Meeting 6:30pm 

 

 

 

 

South San Francisco Chamber Member Benefit 

Did you know as one of the many benefits of being our member that you can submit 
your events for Chamber approval through our monthly newsletter, or social media 

outlets? Once approved, it will be listed on our event calendar! 
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Comerica Bank  
Meenu Sharma  
401 Grand Ave 
South San Francisco, CA 94080 
Tel: (650) 871-7431 
Email: mlsharma@comerica.com 
https://locations.comerica.com/location/south-san-francisco 
 

Rotaplast International 
Daniel DeSanto 
50 S. Linden Ave 
South San Francisco, CA 94080 
Tel: (415) 252-1111 
Email: daniel@rotaplast.org 
Web: https://rotaplast.org/ 

 

 

 

 

 

Your support is truly 
appreciated! 

 

ABM Industries (December 2004) 

Al-Tone Overhead Door, Inc. (January 2000) 

Amani San (September 2020) 

Ben Tre Restaurant (September 2020) 

BWF Consulting Engineers (December 1986) 

Center for Behavioral Safety, LLC (February 2020) 

City Cabling (February 2014) 

El Camino Florist (January 2016) 

G. Banderas/Farmers Agency (April 2000) 

Grand Ave Hardware (November 2012) 

Hawi Hawaiian BBQ (September 2020) 

Kiwanis Club of SSF October 2000) 

Morrow Service (February 1995) 

Physique Magnifique Fitness Training Center (January 2019) 

SAMCEDA (February 1997) 

Scott Buschman Photography (January 1999) 

Sonesta Select San Francisco Airport Oyster Point (June 2000) 

South San Francisco Rotary Club (January 1994) 

STRIPE (February 2021) 

The Back Doctor (November 2006) 

The San Francisco Peninsula (September 2022) 
 

Legislative Watch List 
We take care of politics so you can take care of your business 

 

  

 

Chairman Circle Members 
Chairman’s Circle members receive benefits above and beyond typical membership,  

with the highest visibility at Chamber events and in publications 
 

Chairman Circle - GOLD MEMBER 
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Chairman Circle - SILVER MEMBERS 
 

 

 

Chairman Circle - BRONZE MEMBERS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2023 Board Officers Board of Directors Chamber Personnel 



 

President 
Olga Garcia 

CG Moving Company 

 

Vice President 
Sailesh Mehra 

SM8 

 

Treasurer 
Kevin Williams 

California Water Service 

 
 

Ex-Officio City Manager 
Sharon Ranals 

 

 

Bill Benavides 

BLT Construction 

 

David Huddleston 

BWP Grosvenor Hotel 
 

Daniela Jonguitud 

Chajinel Home Care Services 

 

Keri Kirby 

Sitike Counseling Center 
 

Suzanne Lee 

Genentech 

 

Natalia Morales 

Kilroy Realty Corporation 

 

Christina Ng 

Grand Palace Restaurant 
 

Shetal Patel 
Hampton Inn SFO 

 

Pravin Punjiya 

Fairfield Inn by Marriott SFO 

 

Kevin Worth  
Kaiser Permanente 

 

 

Mary Prem 

CEO 

 

Arlene Dozier 
Administrative Assistant 

 

Annie Distefano 

Office Assistant 
 

Controller 
Ivone Chanu 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


